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Angela Charles

From: Dorothy Menasco
Sent: Tuesday, July 22, 2014 11:55 AM
To: Curtis Williams
Cc: Shalonda Hopkins; Bob Casey; Adam Teitzman; Beth Salak
Subject: RE: Docket No. 130221-TX - Docket Title Revision

Thank you for the follow-up, Curtis.  Per your request below, we have updated the docket title to 
reflect the 8/20/13 effective date.  If you have any further questions or concerns, give me a call. 
 
Dorothy 
 
From: Curtis Williams  
Sent: Tuesday, July 22, 2014 11:06 AM 
To: Dorothy Menasco 
Cc: Shalonda Hopkins; Bob Casey; Adam Teitzman; Beth Salak 
Subject: Docket No. 130221-TX - Docket Title Revision 
 
 
Dorothy, 
 
As we discussed, please revise the title for Docket No. 130221-TX to reflect a certificate cancellation effective date of 
August 20, 2013.  In its cancellation request letter to the Commission, Covista, Inc. requested the current March 25, 
2013 effective date.  However, the letter was received by the Commission on August 20, 2013.  A formal memorandum 
to Carlotta will follow to acknowledge the cancellation and close the docket. 
 
Please let me know if you have any questions.  Thank You. 
 
 
 
 
 
Curtis J. Williams 
Public Utility Analyst 
Office of Telecommunications 
Florida Public Service Commission 
2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard 
Tallahassee, Florida 32399-0850 
Office: (850) 413-6924 
Fax: (850) 413-6925 
Email: cjwillia@psc.state.fl.us 
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